
July 21, 2009 
 

 ICC CODE TECHNOLOGY COMMITEE (CTC) 

- MEETING NOTICE - 
The CTC has scheduled the 18th meeting of the CTC for September 8 – 9, 2009. The location is as 
follows:  
 

Wyndham O’Hare 
6810 North Manheim Road 

Rosemont, IL 60018 
(847) 297-1234 
Room rate $ 99 

(Room cut-off date is August 25th)  
 
September 8:   1:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
September 9:  8:00 am – 4:00 pm     
 
The agenda will include a review of 2009/2010 code changes to be considered at the Baltimore Code 
Development Hearings (October 24 – November 11) related to the following Areas of Study: 

- Balanced Fire Protection (BFP) 
- Carbon Monoxide Detectors 
- Care Facilities  
- Child Window Safety 
- Climbable Guards 
- Review of NIST WTC Recommendations 
- Unenclosed Exit stairs 
- Labeling of Fire Rated Glazing  

 
The code changes are scheduled to be posted on August 24th at the following website: 
http://www.iccsafe.org/cs/codes/2009-10cycle/index.html 
 
FOR FURTHER CTC INFORMATION BE SURE TO VISIT THE CTC WEBSITE AT: 
http://www.iccsafe.org/cs/cc/ctc/index.html 
 
All meetings are open to the public. If you plan on attending any of the meetings, please contact Lauren Crane 
@ lcrane@iccsafe.org, identifying which meeting(s) you are planning on attending. Attendance numbers are 
needed to secure appropriate accommodations. 
 
Hotel – airport logistics: Complimentary hotel shuttle. 

 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

                                   

                  

Mike Pfeiffer, P.E. 
Committee Secretary 
Deputy Senior Vice President, 
Technical Services 
Chicago District Office 
(888) ICC - SAFE X 4338 
Fax (708) 799-0320 
e-mail: mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org 


